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‘Placing learning at the heart of everything we do’
21 February 2024
TO: PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN PUFFLINGS, CYGNETS & TEAL CLASSES
Dear Parents

DANTASTIC PIRATE WORKSHOP — TUESDAY 19 MARCH 2024

As part of our topic this term, ‘Dantastic’ will be in school for our Pirate Workshop Day
on Tuesday, 19 March 2024 to visit Pufflings, Cygnet and Teal classes.

Dantastic will be doing workshops with the children and providing lots of different
interactive activities with them. This should be a wonderful experience and a fantastic
way to Kick off our topic this term.

The cost of this visit is included in the £14.75 termly payment, payable on ‘Parent Pay’
as previously notified in the letter dated July 2023, which was emailed to everyone.

Term 4’s payment is now live on ParentPay, and we ask that payments are made by
Monday, 18 March 2024.

Yours sincerely

L Formoy Brown (Mrs)
KS1 Lead & Assistant Headteacher



